
From:  GODEK, GWENN <gwenn.godek@lausd.net>

Sent time:  02/05/2020 09:41:13 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Mindy~
 
Hope this finds you well. I received an email from you requesting all public records of proceedings re: the subject
project, but it sounds to me like it might be something that was intended for City staff only? Please advise if this
does, in fact, apply to me too. Thanks!
 
Regards~
Gwenn Godek
CEQA Advisor | CP
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